LAT TEM Power Supply Peer Review RFA Response #4

Action Requested:

T0-220 Maxim regulators have their mounting tabs connected to ground.  This has the potential of creating an undesirable ground path with associated noise problems.  The optimum grounding solution for this particular configuration is to connect all elements to chassis and use the structure as the primary ground return (as diagrammed on the conference room whiteboard).  It is strongly recommended that this approach be taken to assure proper instrument performance despite the fact that the approach is slightly unorthodox.  As a second issue, it is also suggested that gold foil or indium foil be used to assure reproducible heat sink contact for the regulators.  The grease or no intermediate material approaches are strongly recommended against.

Response:

(1) The grounding approach defined in the RFA is the current implementation. The grounding tabs on the Maxim regulators are mounted directly to the enclosure, and the enclosure used as the primary ground return.
(2) The regulators are mounted using a thermally conductive adhesive (CV-2946 Nusil). Tests on the EM hardware showed minimal temperature rise (a few degrees) across the interface.
